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Greetings
elcome to all those attending our services. 
We also extend warm wishes to everyone 

who is part of our readership.
W
We welcome Rabbi Aaron Wilen, of the Denver 
Community Kollel, and thank him for providing 
Divrei Torah while he is here.

Mazel Tov
Mazel Tov to Rebecca & Ben Pollack of 
Pittsburgh on the birth of a baby boy. Special 
Mazel Tov to grandparents Dr. Heidi & Carl 
Tessler and Chaya & Dr. Dean Pollack. Mazel 
Tov to the extended Tessler and Pollack Families.
Mazel Tov to Chazan Zachary Kutner on his 99th 
birthday. May we have the opportunity to 
celebrate many happy occasions with him for 
many years to come.

Semiannual Meeting
Our next semiannual meeting takes place on 
Sunday, January 19th at about 8:15 after Shacharit 

Events & Notes
Eruv Appreciation—This Shabbat the shuls in East 
Denver are showing their appreciation for the Denver 
East Side Eruv. Week in and week out, we rely on our 
Eruv every Shabbat. We are allowed to rely on it 
because it is checked, secured, and if needed, repaired
every week. For the last 32 years, the Eruv has been 
safely maintained and checked every week.  It has 
grown to over 14 miles in circumference! Learn more 
about our Eruv by clicking here. We hope that EDOS 
will have 100% participation in this campaign. Please 
donate now by clicking here or volunteer by clicking 
here.

Monthly Morning Minyan—This Minyan, 
sponsored by The Denver Kehillah, is tomorrow:
Sunday, December 22nd. This monthly minyan 

Office Hours:  Tuesdays, 9:30 AM-1:30 PM
Fridays, 8:30-9:30 AM  

Executive Director: Chana Feige Abrahams
E-mail: manager@edosdenver.org
Chesed committee: edoschesed@gmail.com 
Send bulletin announcements to newsletter@edosdenver.org by 

Wednesday.
Oral announcements are due to the President 

(president@edosdenver.org) by Thursday afternoon

Visit us online at edosdenver.org.

Readings
ArtScroll Torah 198

ArtScroll Haftorah 1142

EDOS Classes This Week

,ca Rambam Shiur Shlomo Fried 8:30 AM

Sefer Hachinuch Dr. Teitelbaum After Mincha

Mon Halacha Rabbi Gelman 7:15 AM

Tue Men’s Shiur
Sefer Tehillim

Rabbi Yoel 
Unger

7:30 PM

Please use common sense and stay safe-at-home if you 
feel ill and suspect that you could be contagious with 
COVID-19 or any other virus or bacteria.

Our weekly Mizrachi Shabbat bundle can be 
downloaded at /mizrachi.org/hamizrachiweekly



includes arts & crafts for kids (K-4) and a 
breakfast at EDOS. Meets at 8:30 AM at EDOS. 
Not just for families with kids—all are invited.
Winter Begins—Winter begins today! Make our 
evening minyan stronger by attendance during 
these short days, when possible.
Chanukah Begins—Chanukah’s first light is 
Wednesday, December 25th after 4:41 PM.

Youth Activities
EDOS—Children’s educational programming takes place 
every Shabbat from 9:45–11:15 AM in the Strear Family Beit 
Midrash / Library, led by Ella.
NCSY—Visit southwest.ncsy.org for posted events!
Follow NCSY on Facebook! DenverNCSY.

Upcoming Events
Next week, December 28th, Shabbat Chanukah, 
Syd & Bev Olesky celebrate their 70th anniversary
with a Kiddush.
On January 4th, Parashat Vayigash, the Hecht, 
White & Horowitz families sponsor Kiddush.
January 11th, Parashat Vayechi, Yvonne & 
Richard Zuber sponsor Kiddush to 
commemorate the Yahrzeit of Freddie Englard.
S-I-R Rabbi Dovid Gottlieb—February 7th-8th, 
Parashat Beshalach, Rabbi Dovid Gottlieb joins 
us as a scholar-in-residence. 
Kiddush on February 8th, Parashat Beshalach, is 
sponsored by the Tessler & Teitelbaum Families 
for their Simchat Torah honors and to 
commemorate the Yahrzeits of their respective 
mothers.

Kiddush
Lorraine & Dr. Bruce Greenstein sponsor 
Kiddush today to commemorate the Yahrzeit of 
Lorraine’s mother.

Community Events
Eruv Sponsor—EDOS would like to highlight our 

community’s weekly Eruv sponsors. This week 
the Eruv is sponsored by Patti Zetlin.
Pre-Chanukah Fun Day—Tomorrow, Sunday, 
December 22nd, Bais Menachim holds a 
Chanukah Crafts fun day at the Chabad House 
from 12:30–3 PM. Crafts include sand art, clay 
art, building a Lego menorah, and more. For 
more information, call Rabbi Yisroel Engel, 303-
522-0141
Young Israel Shabbaton With Shulem—This week, 
December 20th-21st, YID holds a Shabbaton, 
featuring Shulem Lemmer. Melava Malka event 
at 7:30 PM Motzoei Shabbat at Chabad of Cherry 
Creek.  RSVP required, bit.ly/yidshulem.

JEWISHColorado’s Signature Event—This annual 
event for men and women, formerly known as 
The Men’s Event, is scheduled for January 28th at 
the Denver Convention Center! Keynote speaker 
is Debra Messing. Lifetime Achievement Award 
honorees are Barry & Arlene Hirschfeld. Come 
together as a unified community for this special 
occasion. Learn more and get your tickets at 
events.idonate.com/2025aneveningwithdebramessing 

Walk To Free the Hostages—Meets at Washington 
Park every Sunday at 2:00 PM to walk around 
the lake until all are freed. Meeting place is at 
Mississippi Avenue, at the entrance to park. Run 
For Their Lives is a global initiative with over 200
groups around the world, to raise awareness for 
the immediate release of the hostages still being 
held in Gaza by the terrorist organization Hamas.
Most of the hostages are civilians, including 14 
women, 9 elderly over the age of 65, and 2 
children. The Denver group runs/walks 1 mile 
wearing r4tl red shirts, carrying posters of the 
hostages and Israeli flags. These are family 
friendly events! To join the WhatsApp group 
visit run4lives.org. For more info, contact Maya at 
720 251 3999.

Did you know that there are families in Denver that need help putting food on the table for Shabbat? 
Tomchei Shabbat of Denver meets their needs. Please contact Shlomo Fried, 303-717-5528,  for details on
how you can help.
Sign up for ERUV notifications at denvereruv.org or check the status on the website one hour before candlelighting.

EDOS can mail special cards from the Shul office for births, birthdays, anniversaries, engagements, 
condolences and Mazel Tovs. And your support means so much to the Shul!
If you wish to receive these announcements by E-mail, please visit forms.gle/WrsYzxrgfkgzbqcq9. This service is available to members, out-of-town
family, and others with an interest in EDOS. 


